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The SCAR Brochure

The draft SCAR brochure is tabled for the Executive Committee to comment.

The text of the brochure is intended to describe very briefly the major aspects of SCAR’s science,
science partnerships, administration and other activities. The pictures are simply examples to
indicate both where they might be placed in the brochure and the kind of pictures that might be
used to illustrate the Antarctic and SCAR’s activities. These pictures were used because they
were readily available and are not necessarily those that will be used in the final version. The aim
of the world map is to indicate the extent of SCAR’s membership. It is possible to identify
individual national members on the map although the Associate Members are not easy to see.
Alternative methods to show SCAR’s membership could be a list of countries or a set of flags but
neither of these would indicate the geographical extent of membership and many or most of the
flags would not be known to most people.

The Executive Committee is asked particularly to check the accuracy of the text and to check for
any major omissions.

The Secretariat would also welcome suggestions for alternative illustrations and would be very
pleased if such suggestions could be accompanied by digital images.

The current draft of the brochure has been prepared in the Secretariat for the purpose of obtaining
an estimate of printing costs.  A local company, the Digital Imaging Centre, that printed a similar
brochure for the IPY Office at BAS, has quoted as follows:

An A4 leaflet printed in full colour on both
sides of 170 gsm silk art paper and folded to
DL size from computer files supplied by SCAR: 3000 copies ~$867 ~$28.90 per 100

5000 copies ~$1,011 ~$20.22 per 100

Any major design work by the Digital Imaging Centre on the supplied computer files will be an
additional charge.

Peter Clarkson
Acting Executive Officer

4 June 2007








